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City of Florissant will hold a public hearing for the 
Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report 
(CAPER) for the Community Development Block Grant 
(CDBG) Program for Fiscal Year 2019 

 
 

 The City of Florissant, Missouri, will conduct a public hearing beginning at 6:00 

p.m. on Wednesday, February 26, 2020, at Florissant City Government Building, 

1055 rue St. Francois, Florissant, Missouri 63031, concerning the Fiscal Year 2019 

Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER) for the 

Florissant Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program. For more 

information, contact Community Development Director, Carol O’Mara at (314) 839-

7680, or comara@florissantmo.com.  
 

A draft of the CAPER will be available for review.  Interested persons may review 

this report by contacting the Community Development Office at 314-839-7680 or TDD 

314- 839-5142.  Written comments concerning this report may be submitted to the 

Community Development Office at the above referenced address.  All comments must 

be received by 5:00 PM on February 12, 2020. 
 

Those who need assistance or auxiliary aids for the meeting should contact the 

Community Development Office in the Government Building at least 24 hours in 

advance of the meeting at (314) 839-7680 
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